
VILLAGE OF CHAUMONT 

PLANNING BOARD  

SOLAR WORK SESSION 

June 11, 2019 

 

 

Attendees - Hartley Bonisteel-Schweitzer, Robin Grovesteen, Bryan Stumpf, Cathy 

Munger, Mark Morina, Dori-Ann Froelich (VBT), Pat Reome (VBT),   

Hartley called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

The board continued its review on solar regulations by going through Mike and Hartley’s 

changes to the draft addendum.    

Hartley will forward our suggested changes in the draft to Mike Bourcy and we will do a 

final review at our next meeting on July 9, 2019.  A motion was made by Robin, 

seconded by Cathy and approved by all to adjourn at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathy Munger 


